(Month) (Day) (Year)
Representative/Senator Name
District or State Capitol Address
City, FL (Zip Code)

RE: Please Support the "Parent's Bill of Rights" in the 2021 Florida Legislative session.

Dear (Representative/Senator) (Last name):

Thank you for serving the citizens in District (number) as our Representative/Senator. My name is (First and Last name) and I am a constituent in your District. I would like to ask you to look at the information provided in this packet and strongly consider supporting the Parent's Bill of Rights in the 2021 legislative session.

I join with thousands of Florida parents and families in support of the Parent's Bill of Rights. In the 2020 legislative session, the Parent's Bill of Rights (HB1171) passed through all three committees and passed on the House Floor. On the Senate side, SB1634 passed through two out of three committees. This bill had overwhelming support and is a clear common-sense bill on behalf of Florida parents and families.

The information included in this packet clearly shows why the Parent's Bill of Rights is needed here in Florida. Parent's rights are currently scattered throughout Florida statutes. This causes confusion for parents, as well as, government agencies. In many cases, this has led to government agencies unnecessarily infringing on the rights of Florida parents. This good bill will pull together all the current parental rights statues into one place. It will also provide clear guidance to parents and government agencies alike.

Florida families are the heart of our cities and counties all throughout our beautiful state. By proactively supporting this bill, you can demonstrate that you believe in and support families here in Florida.

Thank you for your willingness to consider supporting the Parent's Bill of Rights.

Sincerely,

SIGN YOUR NAME HERE

Print your name Street address City /state/ zip code